
 

 
 
The Board of Directors and Program Committee have carefully monitored the global 
spread Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19).   The health and safety of our participants at the 
ESTS meetings are the utmost priority. 
 
Considering the recent rapid and on going developments regarding the spread of 
COVID-19, the travel bans being imposed, the health and safety of all delegates and 
attendees, it has been decided to postpone the 28th European Conference on General 
Thoracic Surgery being held in the Hague, The Netherlands  
 
We are exploring the different options available and will communicate these as soon as 
further information is available.   
 
We hope you understand the extraordinary situation and the decision which has been 
taken.    
 
If you are an existing registered delegate, have booked a hotel room from the official 
Congress accommodation service, are a faculty member, are a successful abstract 
submitter, or are an exhibitor/sponsor, we will be communicating with you directly in due 
course. There is no need to contact us; we will contact you. 

 
As information becomes available we will announce on www.ests.org   
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